
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing in response to the details provided in your document.

As a resident in the Brough for over 5 years, in response to your consultation and due to the
inadequate nature of your online document ,I detail below my concerns about aspects of the
Council’s proposals with regard to the Local Plan.

Strategic Policy SS1: The Spatial Strategy.
This policy affords too much weight to the protection of Strategic Industrial Land and
totally inadequate weight to the contribution of historic landscapes and to the history
and character of the Borough. In particular most of the proposals to develop Green Belt
land mentioned below involve Enfield Chase, which is both high quality rural landscape
and of huge historic significance and deserves protection on heritage as well as
environmental grounds.  

Priority should be given to brownfield sites and if the housing and population projections
set out in the Plan turn out to be correct, the development of Green Belt land should be
a last resort and only permitted after careful consideration of the strategic, ecological
and historic importance of the land concerned.

Strategic Policy PL8: Rural Enfield – leading destination in the London National
Park City.
This policy puts too much emphasis on ‘improvements’ paid for by developers which
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